Important Notice

On October 1, 2024, the men's cricket trial for the 2024-2025 session will
take place. At precisely 4:00 pm, all students who wish to take part in the
inter-college cricket event must report to Rajiv Gandhi Sports Stadium
dressed appropriately for sports. For more information, contact Staff
Quarter No. 03 (Dept. of Physical Education).
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